
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
 

For the 

City of Hardin 
 

This message is just a precaution. 

 
The drinking water intake for the city of Hardin is located on the Big Horn River 
and due to recent river level increases and fast moving water which may cause 
flooding in the Big Horn River there is concern for our intake. The city wants to 
keep the public informed of the situation as it relates to our drinking water 
system. Dikes have been built to protect our intake and piping at the river. City 
personnel are monitoring the situation and will keep the public informed.   
 

What should I do? 
There is nothing to do at this time. If there is an emergency city personnel will keep the public informed 
of the situation. 
 

What does this mean? 

As a precaution, conserve water.   

What is being done?  

 City personnel are closely monitoring the situation and will update users.  

 For more information, please contact  Russell Dill at 406-665-9260 or Utility Clerk 406-665-9291.  

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not 
have received this notice.  

 
This notice is being sent to you by the City of Hardin 
State Water System ID#: MT0000235 
Date and Method Distributed: 04.28.2017/Mailing and posting as 
required. 

 

 


